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01/10/2018 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Warhammer Club trip to Warhammer World, Nottingham, Sunday 2nd December 2018 

 

I am writing to inform you that I have organised a day trip to Warhammer World in Nottingham on 

Sunday 2nd December. Warhammer World is the global headquarters of the Warhammer hobby and this 

is an opportunity for the boys to visit the Exhibition Centre, which displays the most finely painted 

miniatures and dioramas, and play some games on some of the best gaming tables in the world. 

 

We will be travelling by minibus from School leaving at 0730 and we expect to return by 1800. Your son 

must be at the minibus (by the Canteen) by 0720 at the latest. We recommend that your son also brings 

a packed lunch on the day.  

 

Warhammer World hosts a Warhammer store and there will be an opportunity to visit this during the 

day. If your son would like to make a purchase, he will need to bring some pocket money.  Your son must 

realise that he is responsible for any money he is carrying and must keep it securely about his person at 

all times. 

 

If you wish your son to take part in the trip, please log onto ParentPay, look up the “Warhammer World 

Trip”  and pay the full amount of £10 by Monday 8th October. There are 25 places for this trip which will 

be allocated on a first come first served basis, with two reserve places. If nobody drops out, the reserve 

places will be fully refunded once the trip departs. If your son fails to attend the trip, the fee may be 

retained by the School. If you are unable to pay online, please contact the Finance Office to pay by an 

alternative method. If you would find the cost of this trip prohibitive please contact me in confidence as 

there may be funding available to assist you. 

As you are aware, you and your son have completed and signed the ‘RGS Lifetime Behaviour and Medical 
Consent form’ for RGS day trips. However, please understand that it is a parental responsibility to inform 
Matron (matron@rgshw.com) of any changes to the medical condition of your son, and any changes to 
emergency contact numbers should be sent to Mrs Gamester (pg@rgshw.com); these requests apply to 
your son at any time during his school career. Contact detail changes can also can be made using the 
SIMS Parent App.  

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

L A Pettengell 

Warhammer Club Leader                          

lap@rgshw.com 
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